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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
January 2016
Happy New Year-Looking Ahead in 2016
If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome!  The officers of the Beachwood Civic Association look forward to meeting more new neighbors this year at the monthly civic meeting.  
Payment of the yearly civic association dues ($25) is voluntary.  To date, dues have been received for 88 properties – out of 328 homes.  Although the yearly membership drive has ended, we will gladly accept dues at any time.  Simply mail the payment to the Beachwood Civic Association, (BCA) Post Office Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245. 
Thank You River Region Human Services (RRHS) 

A special thanks to RRHS Staff, Mr. Damon Gross and Ms. Terri Gates, for another successful year of operations at the Beachwood Community Center.
Also, we want to thank members of Kernan Blvd. Baptist Church for hosting a Pizza Party (including beverages and desserts) for children and youth at the Beachwood Community Center on Dec. 16, 2015.   This was a terrific way to begin the winter break.
Nominations For The 2016 Civic Association Officers Are:
Peggy Bourne – President

Jeannie Liscinsky – Vice President

Alice Kuhn – Treasurer and

Janis Manners – Secretary

If you are interested in become involved in your community, please come on by the next meeting!
Let’s work together to brainstorm new ideas and methods to share news in the Beachwood Subdivision. 
Did You Know in 2015 –

The BCA used the yearly dues to pay for:
1) having a dead tree at the 2nd median cut down and removed; 2) having all palm trees at both medians trimmed and branches removed; 3) yearly contract for 
Peninsular Pest Control to spray for weeds at both medians, 4) pay monthly JEA light bills, cost of maintaining a Post Office Box for correspondence, 5) printing cost of Beachwood Breeze and 6) cost of advertising yearly Community Yard Sale and more.
How would the Beachwood Subdivision look if it weren’t for the efforts of the BCA Officers and neighbors making suggestions at the monthly meetings?  More volunteers are needed for regular paper, trash and debris pick up along the front islands and both sides of Beachwood Boulevard.  
If It Doesn’t Fit—Report It 
Call 630-CITY (630-2489)**Don’t Trash Beachwood
There is a link to the Waste Pro Brochure effective Sept. 30, 2013 at: http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood  

    Look under External Links column.  The brochure explains the new automated pick up for garbage and recycle collections.  The drivers are not required to get out and pick up garbage. 
Also, recycle collection is every other week (ex. 01/12, 01/26, 02/09, 02/23, 03/08, 03/22)
Thank You to Newsletter Delivery Volunteers

A special thank you goes out to ALL the volunteers who faithfully help with the delivery of the Beachwood Breeze to every home in the subdivision.   These folks are wonderful examples of how to “making a difference” in their community!  Communication is the key to success.

   Our Next Meeting
will be held on Tuesday, Jan. 19th
at 7:30 pm inside the Community
Center, 11758 Marina Drive
 Newcomers are always welcome!
